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26th November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
PTA Christmas Fair 
The School Christmas Fair will take place on Friday 6th December, 3.30pm - 5.30pm in Bunbury School 
Hall.  As in previous years, there will be lots fun to be had including; Y6 games room, Tombola, Lucky Dip, 
Father Christmas visits, Refreshments and games  A full list of stalls and prices are attached. 
 
Our school choir will sing at 4.30pm. 
  
Santa’s Grotto 
Father Christmas will also be making an appearance in his Grotto.  This year we have created a booking 
system with SchoolSpider.  If you would like your child visit him and receive a gift, you will be able to book a 
slot online via SchoolSpider much similar to that of Parents Evening bookings.  Slots will be available every 
15 minutes from 3.45pm – 5.15pm.   
 
Each slot will accommodate up to 12 children.  Payment is to be made in cash on the night and will cost 
£2.50 per child. 
Online bookings will open on Wednesday 27th at 7pm 
Online bookings will close on Monday 2nd at 7pm. 
When completing your booking, you will be asked a series of short questions which will make your child’s 
visit personal to them. 
 
We have chosen to support the charity Looking after the Homeless – LATH, this year.  We respectfully 
request if you have any loose change after the evening that you donate to this wonderful charity.  If you 
have any blankets at home that you no longer need and can bring along with you on Friday we will more 
than happily pass it on to the charity. 

We are also looking for volunteers to help run the Christmas Fair.  We are planning lots of fun for the 
children but only have a small committee and cannot run the event without extra volunteers, we will need 
help with setting up, running stalls and clearing up at the end. 

If you are able to offer any help please email clairemould1977@gmail.com with your contact number 
and confirm what you are available for.   

 Set up from 1pm on day 

 Help with a stall 3:30 for 30 minutes 

 Help with a stall 4:00 for 30 minutes 

 Help with a stall 4:30 for 30 minutes 

 Help with a stall 5:00 for 30 minutes 

 Help clear up at 5:30 

We would like to thank everyone for the generous donations that we received. We are working hard to 
make this a special event for the children. 

Kind regards,   

PTA  
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